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SCHOOL REOPENING FOR STUDENTS ON 16TH JANUARY 2025  

Dear Parents 

Greetings! 

As we step into a brand-new year filled with hope and opportunities, we extend 
our warmest wishes to you and your family for a joyous, healthy, and prosperous 
2025. May this year bring happiness, success, and growth to every member of 
our school community. 
 
As per the directive received from the Directorate of School Education, 
Government of Haryana, order number 2/2-2023 ACD (12) dated 27/12/2024, 
please be informed that the school will reopen for the students of grades Pre 
Nur- IX and XI on Thursday, 16th January 2025 after the winter break. The order 
has been enclosed for your kind reference. 
 
We look forward to welcoming our students back on campus. 
 
Warm regards, 

Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
 



 
 
 

 


